
From: Maura McCauley <Maura.McCauley@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 5:55 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel to LA 
  
Good evening, 
  
I am confirming that I completed approved travel to Los Angeles, California for the National Alliance to 
End Homelessness Leadership Council meeting on 11/13-11/15. NAEH paid for my airfare, meals, hotel 
lodging for two nights. I attended in my role as Managing Deputy Commissioner over Homeless 
programs at DFSS. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Maura 
  
Maura E. McCauley (she/her/hers) 
Managing Deputy Commissioner of Programs 
1615 W. Chicago Avenue| Chicago, IL | 60622 
Phone: (312) 746-7447| Cell: (312) 933-9835 
maura.mccauley@cityofchicago.org 
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